
Langley Food Bank– Today’s Guest 

Today we are joined by the Langley Food Bank’s New Executive Director  Jim Calamunce.  Jim has been  married to Della for 37 years, and pastored for 33 years, 

21 of them in North Langley. It is important to note the Langley Food Bank relies on God for His provision through the generosity of the community. People can 

get involved by contacting the Food Bank by phone 604-533-0671 or the website langleyfoodbank.com/langley. The Langley Food Bank two greatest needs are   

Prayer and  Volunteers. Thank you in advance for anything you can do for the Langley Food Bank. 

Syrian Refugee Family - Arriving This Week! 

Our Syrian refugee family will be arriving in Canada this coming week on July 17! We would love your help in preparing for our family.  Their suite is now ready 
for them. Please join us in praying for them as they prepare to travel to Canada. If you’re looking for another way to get involved, BC living expenses have   
increased greatly in the last 2.5 years and we are hoping to raise additional funds to help   cover increased costs of rent especially. Fore more info contact  
Tammy  tammysmethurst@gmail.com or Lindsey lins.schacter@gmail.com . 

Stay Connected! 

Did you know we have a newsletter that comes out every Friday by email? Grow in community and learn about exciting events to be a part of. Sign up for our 

weekly newsletter, e-prayer blasts, or get info on our youth or kids programming! Sign up by visiting our website www.jerichoridge.com.  

 

 

What’s Happening? 

Family Ties 

At Jericho Ridge, we value children and youth and we are committed to providing safe and effective spiritual learning environments for them.  

 
KIDS: Happening Today… 
Two-Yr - Grade One (CL1):      

Sunday Cinema  Veggie Tales “Jonah” 

Grade 2 - 4 (Main Gathering):  

During the summer break, Grades 2 - 4 stay with their parents for a family-inclusive teaching time. 

YOUTH: Summer Time Fun    

Proximity (Grades 7-12) Mark your calendar’s for 2 Proximity Summer Events!  

Thursday, July 18th will be Laser Tag at Planet Laser and Join us Thursday, August 22nd as we take a trip out to Castle Fun Park!  

Register online or on the JRCC app. 

Kids & Teens  

Block Party - August 4 

Join us as we connect with our local community as we host a block party 10:30am-12:30pm Sunday August 4. Games, Food, a Bouncy Castle and Music are just a 

part of our fun-filled morning. We are still looking for a few people to hand out candy and connect with the neighbors at the games stations.  For more info 

please talk to Jenna or Tammy or e-mail the office at office@jerichoridge.com .  

Thinking About Baptism?  

This is your last Sunday to reach out to Pastor Brad or Pastor Wally if you would like to be baptized on Sunday August 11th. Jericho Ridge is planning an outdoor 

baptism service in the lower parking lot on August 11th. If you are considering baptism as an upcoming step in your relationship with  Jesus, or if you have    

questions about why & how we baptize those who profess Jesus as Saviour and Lord, we invite you to contact Pastor Brad brads@jerichoridge.com or Pastor 

Wally wallyn@jerichoridge.com today. 

Dinner for 8 - Missed it? 

Did you miss our Dinner for 8 last night? It was a great time of connecting in a casual way with others in the church.  Not to worry we will  do it again in           

October, so stay tuned for details! 

What’s Happening? 


